Sent: 24 April 2013 15:56

To: Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 13/00237/F

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 6207

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 13/00237/F

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

24 April 2013

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND NORTH EAST OF OXFORD ROAD, WEST OF OXFORD CANAL, BANBURY, OXFORDSHIRE, OX15

Waste Comments

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

Thames Water advises that we have no objection to this proposal as it does not affect the public surface water sewer. However, we would like to reiterate that due to an inability of the existing foul water infrastructure to accommodate the needs of this development, we recommend the applicant contacts Thames Water Developer Services on 0845 850 2777 at the earliest opportunity to progress an impact study.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

